
Meraki Health Safety Policy: No Driving During Telehealth Appointments 

For the safety of our patients and others, Meraki Health strictly prohibits driving during 
telehealth appointments. Patients must be in a safe, stationary, and private location before 
beginning their session. 

Liability Disclaimer: 
Meraki Health and its providers are not liable for any accidents, injuries, or legal consequences 
resulting from a patient’s failure to comply with this policy. If a patient is found driving during a 
session, the provider reserves the right to terminate the appointment immediately. 

 


